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Faria Marine Instruments
385 Norwich-New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382

Subject:  2012 Yamaha Engines Affecting Tachometer and Tachometers with Hour meters

Item:   Faria Instruments Tachometers and Tach-Hour meters

Notice: 

With the 2012 model year Yamaha made a change to the design of some of their engines which 
changed the signal used by Faria for tachometer input; where the Faria Tachometer and or 
Tachometer with Hour meter will work sporadically or not at all.  

Faria has worked closely with the engine manufacturer and have identified the change that was 
made to the engine that resulted in the Tachometer functional problem, and has resolved the 
issue for Tachometers used on these engines. 

Resolution:

If you are having issues with the Tachometers and Tachometer with Hour meter used on these 
engines or if you would like more information about our Replacement Goods policy, call Faria at 
1-800-473-2742 (Customer Service) or at (860) 848-9271 extension 1229. 

Our Customer Service personnel will provide you with a Replacement Goods Authorization 
(RGA) number and instructions to return your gauge. You maybe asked for a photo of the gauge 
if you can not give us the part number of the product being returned.  


